


SIGHTING REPORTS OF MOUNTAIN PLOVERS IN CALIFORNIA:
RESPONSES TO 1972 REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

In fall 1972, the Department of Fish and Game requested information from the
bird-watching community on Mountain Plover sightings in California,
information request packet, which included a photograph and a brief article
about the species, was sent to newsletter editors of National Audubon Society
chapters and was published in the Department magazine Outdoor California.

An

The article listed the type of information needed (including area, date,
number, and habitat type). Also, birders were advised to look for colored leg
bands, because at that time a breeding population study and banding program
were being undertaken in Colorado.

The Department received 16 responses in the ensuing months, mainly from
January through May. Follow-up letters we sent to some respondents for more
specific information or photographs if the original report seemed doubtful.
Three sighting reports clearly appeared to be misidentifications. No color
bands were reported.

The attached table is a recent summarization of information from 13 of the
respondents.








